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MEMORANDUM 

To: All Students  

Date: 6th September, 2020  

Subject: Re-opening   of January 2020 Semester   

 

Be informed that CEC classes will resume on 14th and 19th September 2020 for Weekday and 

Weekend respectively. 

Those with outstanding tuition fees balances will not be allowed to attend classes. 

To stay safe on the Covid-19 pandemic, all learners will have to put on face masks at all times. 

A calendar of events for the remaining weeks of the January 2020 semester will be circulated 

within the week. 

 

Regards, 

 

  

R.R. Chikafutwa 

Cc: Director on File 

           

    

  

 

 

 

The Polytechnic  

Director 

Continuing Education Centre 
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